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Our Ref No.: ISD_0047 

27th of Aug. ,2025 

Discontinuation of B Series Actuator 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 Thank you for your continued patronage of our products. 

This is to inform you of the amendments and additions to ISD-0024 which was issued on 16th of  

May, 2025. 

 

We will discontinue sales of the conventional “Pneumatic Actuator B Series” except for some 

items mentioned below* since we have started sales of the new “Pneumatic Actuator BX Series”. 

 

*(We will continue B/BS/BSW-7 type B-D6,7 type, 3B/3BS/3BSW type actuator and their 

assembled products) 

 

Details are as follows, 

 

【Last date of your order】  

20th of March, 2026. 

 

【Last date of shipment on ex-works factory basis】 

Solo actuator (not assembled with valve) :   29th of June,2026 

Automatic valve (actuator assembled with valve) : 29th of September,2026 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our sales office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

KITZ CORPORATION 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------- 

Takashi Takagi 

General Manager of International Sales Department 

Industrial Business Unit 
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Our Ref No.: ISD_0024

16th of May, 2025

Launch of BX actuator and discontinuation of B Series

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your continued patronage of our products.

Now, we are pleased to announce that we are going to start receiving solo BX series

actuator. (only actuator, but not assembled with valve)

And we will discontinue sales of the conventional “Pneumatic Actuator B Series” due to the 

release of the new “Pneumatic Actuator BX Series”.

Details are as follows, 

Start receiving order of solo BX series actuator

Order from 2nd of June, 2025.

*shipment from August , 2025

Product to be discontinued   

Model B/BS/BSW equipped automatic valves and actuators. 

We will take your order by 31st of March, 2026. 

*(We will keep remain B/BS/BSW-7 type B-D6,7 type, 3B/3BS/3BSW type actuator and their 

assembled products) 

If you have any questions, please contact our sales office. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

KITZ CORPORATION

---------------------------------------------------------
Takashi Takagi
General Manager of International Sales Department
Industrial Business Unit

-------------------------------------------------------
akashi Takagi

by 20th of March, 2026 


